
Dear Valued Client, 
 
 
We hope this message finds you and your furry friends in happiness and good health! 
 
 
We want to inform you that our hospital will be temporarily closed for upgrades and 
repairs from January 31st through February 4th. Our team is working diligently to 
ensure a swift and thorough restoration of our facilities. 
 
 
During this closure period, we understand that your pets may still require urgent care. We 
recommend Dogwood Specialty and Emergency, located at 1234 Powers Ferry Common SE, 
Marietta, GA 30067, for any emergency services. They are available 24 hours a day and can 
be reached at (404) 609-1234. 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as 
we work to provide you with a safe and improved environment for your pets. Our hospital 
will reopen on February 5th, and we look forward to serving you and your pets with the 
same level of care you have come to expect from us. 
 
 
Please contact us directly with any questions or concerns. Thank you for your continued 
trust and support! 
 
 
Best regards, 
East Paulding Animal Hospital team 
 


